
   

 March 2017 
 

Year 3/4 Swimming URANUS 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 3/4 children begin swimming lessons on Tuesday 25

th
 April 2017 and will continue to swim each Tuesday until the 

18
th
 July.  Due to limited availability of the pool, our slot remains at 1.30pm on Tuesdays. Our children tend to be back 

in school by 2.30pm. The HLTA in charge will be Mrs Carolyn Meade. 
 
Unfortunately this year due to increased financial pressures on the school and the increased cost of providing 
swimming we must ask for a contribution of £2 per session per child.  This will be £24 per child.  Please make your 
contribution via the school gateway. 
 
 
 All children need swimming goggles.  Boys require fitted trunks and girls a full costume. Long hair should be securely 
plaited in a single strand. A medium/small towel is more manageable for a Y3 child than a large one. Please name 
every item of clothing and swimming kit. We request you do not send talcum powder/body sprays. We expect children 
to be able to dry and change independently. 
 
Adult helpers are needed to walk the children to the pool and back to school again. They meet in the school library at 
1.10pm and return by 2.30pm.  If every family with a Year 3/4 child can volunteer for one afternoon the load is evenly 
shared. Grandparents or other adults put forward by you are most welcome to help out. 
 
Please return the reply slip below by Friday 31

st
 March 2017. We will confirm the date your assistance is required. 

Many thanks. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr Alun Randell 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
To The School Office                    Year3/4 Swimming Uranus 
 
Child’s name ________________________________  Class Teacher __________________________ 
 
I can help with taking and bringing back Y3/4 pupils to the Swimming Pool on the following dates: 
 

Every Tuesday                                                   … or on the following Tuesdays [please tick each relevant box] 
 

25
th
 April   13

th
 June  

2
nd

 May   20
th
 June  

9
th
 May   27

th
 June  

16
th
  May   4

th
 July  

23
rd
 May   11

th
 July  

6
th
 June   18

th
 July  
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